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Laying of silt curtains in Il-Bajja tal-Balluta 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general  

public that small silt curtains will be laid in Il-Bajja tal-Balluta due to some works being 

carried out along the coast. 

 

With immediate effect small silt curtains will be laid within the area shown hatched on 

attached chartlet.  The silt curtains will be removed, weather permitting, by Friday 12th 

February 2021. 

 

Mariners are to note the above and navigate with caution and at slow speed (no wake), 

they are to give the area a wide berth of at least 20m. 

 

All vessels are to comply with any instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta 

VTS) on VHF Channel 12 and/or enforcement personnel on site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 
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DISCLAIMER 

 

Whilst the Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta has 

endeavoured to ensure that the material supplied is suitable for    

the purpose described, it accepts no liability (to the maximum extent 

permitted by law) for any damage or loss of any nature arising from 

its use. 

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk. 


